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As part of the celebrations for the Heral Festival, which took place from 16th 

to 23rd July 2023, the Rover Ranger Unit of Government P.G. College, 

Bazpur, organized a plantation drive on 22nd July 2023. This initiative aimed 

to promote environmental awareness and enhance the green cover within the 

college premises. Students from the Rover Ranger Unit participated 

enthusiastically in planting saplings around the college premises. A variety of 

saplings, including local species known for their ecological benefits, were 

planted to enhance biodiversity and promote a greener campus. 
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